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Clare Connection 

 

Welcome back to our final term for 2021; the year is almost gone already. 
Each term seems to disappear so quickly. Maybe that’s what happens 
when you have such delighƞul companions to spend each day with; learn‐
ing is producƟvely fun. All children are puƫng in such effort this term. 
Each day Kara and I marvel at their commitment to self improvement and 
the spirit of encouragement they have for each other.  
 
I know I have menƟoned the posiƟves of having a growth mindset before 
and we have shared a couple of posters in this newsleƩer. As you know, 
this is a focus in our school plan for 2021‐2024 and one that we have 
been delighted with our progress this year. SupporƟng parents to know 
and understand why we do the things we do is crucial to building our 
learning culture so we hope you enjoy reading the posters. 
 
Explicitly teaching and stretching specific habits that help students to be 
more reflecƟve and responsible with their learning takes Ɵme and  
commitment. Yet, it is extremely empowering for all involved as our  
children learn that the way we speak to each other, and the way we think 
about our own learning, when learning helps us to grow as learners. 
 
Fourth term is a hecƟc term at the best of Ɵmes, and even more so this 
term due to our current situaƟon. I’d like to thank everyone for their  
support and paƟence as we aƩempt to find a replacement for Ms English. 
Every cloud has a silver lining (last newsleƩer it was Learning from Home 
posiƟves that emerged) and I have been heartened by the trust and  
respect shown to Kara, Deb, Mick and I this term. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Keep Smiling! 
 
Kathy Bourke 
Principal 

From the Principal’s Desk……. 
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Classroom Buzz 

School garden is geƫng a  
revamp as new watering  
system is going in as leeks in 
the old one, new plants to be 
planted and the children have 
been busy and thoroughly  
enjoying the revamp of the  
Garden. 
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Bird Houses! 

CraŌ projects for 

our playground 

and Ɵme for chats 

at the end of the 

day is always good 

for wellbeing.  

The children  

enjoyed  

building, Ɵling and 

grouƟng their bird 

houses to go out 

into the garden. 

 
THEY LOOK  
AWESOME! 
Below:  Pictures of 

the bird house 
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Above: Love 
these pics and 
we regret that 
you miss out on 
hearing three 
old men's  
chinwag. Jack's 
hot rod needed 
repair so Jack, 
Michael and 
'hey Mick' spent 
a lunch time 
pulling it apart 
and making 
repairs - yes, it 
works again. 
Kara and I 
enjoyed silent 
looks and  
giggles as we 
listened to their 
conversations- 
check out 
Michael's in-
tense looks 
Apologies, if 
not politically 
correct, but 
sometimes 
boys just need 
boys - thanks 
'hey Mick' for 
your consistent 
mentoring. 
 
Kathy Bourke. 
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Save the date! 
Clare Christmas Tree from 
6pm Thursday Dec 16th  

More details to come.  

P&C NEWS 
P&C AGM and mee ng next Tuesday Nov 9th at 9am 

at the school COVID rules apply. 
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12 November 2021 Rostered Day off 

26 November 2021 Rostered Day off 

8 December 2021 PresentaƟon Day 

10 December 2021 Rostered Day off 

13 December 2021 Doin it for Rural Aussie Kids Visit 

17 December 2021 Staff Development Day 


